Wiscasset Waterfront Committee
October 24, 2023


Those present were Susan, Dick, David, Frank and Ron.
Also present were Terry, Callie and from the Working Waterfront Group Abby, Olivia and Chris. 

Sue called the meeting to order at 5pm

After a brief discussion the Committee approved July 25th, August 8th and September 12th meeting minutes as written. 

The Committee reviewed the Harbormaster report to the Selectboard. 

The Committee discussed the presentation by the Working Waterfront Group. There was a review of the presentation by members who were not present for the October 10th meeting and more questions were answered. The discussion included deciding the next steps and what parts of the project would be a priority. 

After the discussion it was voted to take the presentation as a whole to the Selectboard. 

There will be further discussion at the next meeting on November 14th. 

The Working Group left prior to the following. 

Ryan Gahagan from Treadwood LLC provided an update on progress he has made with the Mason Station redevelopment. Reminded everyone the process will take time but wants to continue to be involved with Waterfront Committee meetings and other town meetings to keep everyone updated. 

Sue reported that there will be two Climate Change Committee workshops, October 25th and November 4th that she would like a committee member to attend. 

Adjourned at 6:02pm
